
 To: Board Members 

From: Leah M. Christman 

Date: May 7, 2012 

 Board ballots for Lehigh Carbon Community College Board of Trustees and CLIU 

Board Members will be distributed. Please return your signed ballots to Mrs. Millman 

before leaving this evening. 

 Reminder that Board Awards are scheduled for next Monday at 7 PM in the High 

School Auditorium. 

 Penn State Lehigh campus is offering an Open House/ informational session to our 

high school juniors and their parents on May 17th at 7:00 PM to learn about options for 

Dual  Enrollment . (Flyer provided to Board Members) Information will be sent home to 

parents and students. 

 Ms. Nofal, Arabic teacher was featured in the latest BCIU newsletter. 

(http://www.slsd.org/files/filesystem/SPRINGissue2012_FINAL.pdf )  

Superintendent’s Report 

http://www.slsd.org/files/filesystem/SPRINGissue2012_FINAL.pdf

